
Support SB168: Public Health- Maryland Suicide Fatality Review 

March 23, 2021 

Health and Government Operations 

Chair Pendergrass and Members of the Committee: 

Centers for Independent Living are disability resource and advocacy organizations run by people with 
disabilities for people with disabilities. Although suicide isn’t necessarily a disability specific issue, many 
people who attempt and/or complete suicide also have a psychiatric disability. The development of a 
Maryland Suicide Fatality Review Committee will work to find innovative solutions to prevent needless 
suicides and improve supports like those provided by Centers for Independent Living.  

The undersigned Centers for Independent Living strongly urge a favorable report on this bill. 

Katie Collins-Ihrke, Executive Director 
Accessible Resources for Independence 
1406B Crain Hwy South, Suite 206 
Glen Burnie, MD 21061 
 
Sarah Sorensen, Executive Director 
Independence Now  
12301 Old Columbia Pike, Suite 101  
Silver Spring, MD 20904  
 
Michael Bullis, Executive Director  
IMAGE Center  
Hampton Plaza, 300 E. Joppa Road, Suite 312  
Towson, MD 21286  
 
Dave Drezner  
The Freedom Center  
550 Highland Street, Suite 510  
Frederick, MD 21701 
 


